COLÁISTE ABBÁIN

Adamstown Co. Wexford

Tel 053-9240564 E-mail <u>info@colaisteabbain.ie</u>



Re: Senior Cycle Options for 2019/20

Tuesday, 14th May 2019

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s),

We have completed the selection process for the Transition Year (TY) Programme. Once again, the quality of the applicants surpassed all expectations and we would like to commend all the applicants on their enthusiasm for the Transition Year Programme. **Parents were notified by letter yesterday regarding their application to TY**.

Students in 5th Year were allocated their Subject Options yesterday. The student preference forms were collated and the Option Blocks have been formulated. I am pleased to inform you that the majority of students achieved all their desired options.

However, there is a small cohort of 5th Year students who did not get all of their desired options (some subjects run at the same time). **These students are asked to discuss with parents/guardians and finalise a decision by Friday 17th May**. Mr Tynan, the school Guidance teacher, is available for appointments if required.

All of the information and forms are available on our school website, under the **Letters to families** tab. If there are any queries or concerns, can you please make contact with the main office as soon as possible. Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours sincerely,	
M. I.L. N.L.	
Mr John Nolan	
Principal.	